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All Saints Catholic School community proclaims the Word, shares Catholic teachings,
and educates our children.

Prayer CornerPrayer Corner

O Christ, our Teacher, We thank you for the gift of Catholic schools, where the message
of your life, death, and resurrection is proclaimed, discipleship is modeled, worship of

you is cultivated, and community is experienced. We ask this through the intercession of
Our Lady, Mother of Catholic Schools. Amen.

Mrs. Lisa Gruber, PrincipalMrs. Lisa Gruber, Principal
lgruber@allsaintsschool.netlgruber@allsaintsschool.net

Unfortunately, the School Board meeting for tonight will be moved to next
Thursday, February 24. No meeting tonight, Feb. 17.. No meeting tonight, Feb. 17.

We are working on a day that new students can come to school and spend time
in the classrooms. We are also working on a way to recruit new families and
encourage them to join All Saints parish. Please continue to promote ASCS. We
need everyone working together!

We have almost completed the school calendar. We are going to follow
Denmark school district's calendar. I am including the main calendar with the
basic dates and will send the family calendar as soon as possible. We are moving
Mass to Thursday next year. There are enough Fridays off that I think a different
day would be better. Father would also like to add Benediction of the Blessed
Sacrament after the Mass weekly.

Thank you to everyone who has donated to our first ever annual fund! We have
received over $9,000 dollars. I am amazed by the response. We have until the
end of the month to reach our goal of $10,000. If anyone knows of any businesses
that would like to donate, please contact me.

mailto:lgruber@allsaintsschool.net


If you need the tax form for your tuition paid, please let the office know and we
will get that information to you.

Mrs. Lisa Gruber

2022-23 School Year Calendar2022-23 School Year Calendar

Important Dates:Important Dates:
2021-22 School Year2021-22 School Year

February 18 No School - Teacher In Service - CPR training and curriculum trainingFebruary 18 No School - Teacher In Service - CPR training and curriculum training
February 24 School Board meeting-changed dateFebruary 24 School Board meeting-changed date
March 1 Yearbook orders dueMarch 1 Yearbook orders due
March 23 Shadow Stations 1 & 6 p.m.March 23 Shadow Stations 1 & 6 p.m.
April 26 Art Show-mark your calendarsApril 26 Art Show-mark your calendars

Breakfast MealsBreakfast Meals
The Wisconsin Department of Instruction Nutrition Program Consultant has given us some
information to ensure we are following the meal service policies. Based on that information,
we are going to change the breakfast program. The breakfast meals are to be served in the
morning, not sent home with students for the following day. So, beginning next week,
Tuesday, we will offer the breakfast when students arrive. They will be allowed to eat the
meal first thing in the morning on Monday through Thursday. On Friday they will be offered
the meal after Mass. Meals this year are still provided at no cost for all students. If you would
like your child to have the breakfast in the morning, please let the school office know.

Camp TekawithaCamp Tekawitha
Registration is open for summer camp at Camp
Tekakwitha! If you’re looking for an exceptional
Catholic summer experience spent soaking up God’s
great creation through outdoor adventure and
community, Camp Tek is just the thing. Feel welcome to
email camptekakwitha@gbdioc.orgcamptekakwitha@gbdioc.org or visit
camptekakwitha.orgcamptekakwitha.org for questions and further
information. Come join us!

Follow Camp Tekawitha on Facebook: @wicamptekakwitha + Instagram: camp_tekakwitha

This is an excellent opportunity for our youth to experience a great camp with a Catholic viewpoint!
Postcards will come home when we receive them.

Denmark Base Ball Sign UpDenmark Base Ball Sign Up
Deadline to signup is March 1, 2022. Click the button for the flyer.Deadline to signup is March 1, 2022. Click the button for the flyer.

Baseball flyerBaseball flyer

https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/5c37ff6f-ef64-4368-9caa-d0423c5ab95f.pdf
mailto:camptekakwitha@gbdioc.org
http://camptekakwitha.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/fa5e651c-c082-4db4-a266-bc4c1af6cac2.pdf


Classroom HighlightsClassroom Highlights
Thank you Mrs. Johnson! Here are some pictures of the awesome art projects Mrs. Johnson is
working on with the students. She is able to teach the students how to create beautiful works
of art! Thank you for all your hard work Mrs. Johnson and students.

Mrs. Mader's newsletterMrs. Mader's newsletter

Ms. Krznarich's newsletterMs. Krznarich's newsletter

Ms. Pennings's newsletterMs. Pennings's newsletter

Repeats:Repeats:

Hot Lunch MenuHot Lunch Menu

https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/bc2dfd2d-72f8-459c-848d-707c56bbf801.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/865ba431-82de-4e19-aa26-a9ab3ce8e61e.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/c1c0b556-3fd3-4d7f-83d3-60103d006a40.pdf


February 2022February 2022

Menu change:Menu change:
February 25: option 1 spaghetti w/meatFebruary 25: option 1 spaghetti w/meat

saucesauce
option 2 cheese quesadillaoption 2 cheese quesadilla

​
March 2: Ash Wednesday there will be aMarch 2: Ash Wednesday there will be a

meatless optionmeatless option

2022-23 School Year Registration2022-23 School Year Registration
Please send in your registration for next school. We have almost
everyone's paperwork in. You also need to register in PowerSchool.
We will be ordering new curriculum materials and it would be very
helpful to have an accurate count.

School Choice documentation also needs to be updated. Please
call Mrs. Gruber is you have questions about what to do!

Fang Reading ProgramFang Reading Program
The information was sent home about the Fang reading program. There will be classroom
goals and individual goals for the next 8 weeks. Mark your calendars for May 6, 2022 for a trip
to the TImberRattlers game. For those who earn the ticket we will organize a family trip to the
TimberRattlers game. Please contact your child's teacher with questions. Thank you!

Annual FundAnnual Fund

online giving linkonline giving link

We are looking for 100% participation from school families. If you are not able to give
financially, there is a need for continued prayer. Please mark your commitment card and
write an intention for us to pray for during our weekly Masses. If you are not a registered
member or would like the information to give to other family members, friends, neighbors,
businesses, please contact us at school. We can send you the information.

We have had a great response from the community! Over $9000 has been raised. Please
consider promoting this fund. It will help reduce the subsidy from the parish and help to keep
tuition increases lower. Thank you to all who have responded!

electronic commitmentelectronic commitment BrochureBrochure

https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/642b6203-2039-4f5c-aa36-86057c6dd617.pdf
https://www.osvhub.com/denmarkareacatholic/funds/all-saints-school
https://www.osvhub.com/all-saints-grade-school/forms/commitment-card
https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/c4a9028a-b523-4436-b2c0-6fdc7efe43e0.pdf


Order Your YearbookOrder Your Yearbook
Yearbook orders will be online. There was an email from the school office sent with the QR

code to order. Yearbooks are $13.00 and orders are due March 1, 2022.March 1, 2022.

Students: Save your art work!Students: Save your art work!
This spring we will be having an art show at school. (April 26)
Mrs. Johnson is asking students to make sure to save their
artwork as they will be returning some pieces to school for the
show.

Updated COVID-19 Guidelines from the CDCUpdated COVID-19 Guidelines from the CDC
I am sharing this information from the Office of Catholic Schools at the Diocese. These are
recommendations that we would like to see followed. Please contact school on an
individual basis if you have questions concerning an individual situation.

Healthy SnacksHealthy Snacks
Please try to have healthy snacks packed for the
morning break. We are seeing a lot of unhealthy
treats coming to school. We know kids sometimes
sneak things out of the house, but please keep an
eye out. The morning snack should be healthy in
order to help students focus and stay alert! Thank you
for your help.



Service OpportunitiesService Opportunities

Bingo Night-Monday-This service opportunity does not have to be weekly. IfBingo Night-Monday-This service opportunity does not have to be weekly. If
you are able to help with bingo please call Betty Duckett at 920-562-2510.you are able to help with bingo please call Betty Duckett at 920-562-2510.
She may call you and ask for help with Bingo. this will also count toward yourShe may call you and ask for help with Bingo. this will also count toward your
family service hours!family service hours!

Home and SchoolHome and School
The Home and School Association is everyone! All parents are part of this group. Please help
where you can.

President: Christy Derricks
Vice President: Dave Woodbury

Treasurer: Stephanie Scherer

Stephanie Wright

School Board Members and MeetingsSchool Board Members and Meetings
The next school board meeting is January 20, 2022 at 6:00 in the school library. The meetings
are scheduled for the third Thursday of each month, unless there would be a reason to
change them. We will try very hard to keep you informed of changes but sometimes it is last
minute!

Board Members:Board Members:
President: Cindy Thompson

Vice President: Cathy Siebold
Secretary: Christy Derricks

Mentor to President: Nick Vander Bloomen

Third Thursday meetings:

Feb 24 changedFeb 24 changed
March17
April 21
May 19
June 16
Aug18

Meetings will be at 6:00 in the library and then all parish boards will meet at 7:00 p.m. in the
lower level of church.

Knights of ColumbusKnights of Columbus

KC newsletterKC newsletter

Knights of Columbus meets the first Tuesday of the month in the church basement from 6-9

https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/3ae9e485-583a-4204-b9e2-a88a1b5336c7.pdf


p.m.

Service and charity are at the heart of the Knights. Founded to meet the needs ofService and charity are at the heart of the Knights. Founded to meet the needs of
immigrants, refugees and families suffering from the death of a breadwinner, the Knightsimmigrants, refugees and families suffering from the death of a breadwinner, the Knights

began as a small service organization and has grown into a worldwide financial andbegan as a small service organization and has grown into a worldwide financial and
charitable organization.charitable organization.

Our local KCs has helped the school with generous donations throughout the years. Please
support their fundraisers and consider joining!

Contact:
Kevin Konkol

1981 All Saints School Alumni
Knights of Columbus

kevinkonkol@gmail.comkevinkonkol@gmail.com

920-737-4750
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Denmark, WI 54208Denmark, WI 54208
920-863-2449920-863-2449

asden_office@allsaintsschool.netasden_office@allsaintsschool.net

allsaintsschooldenmark.netallsaintsschooldenmark.net

mailto:kevinkonkol@gmail.com
https://allsaintsschooldenmark.net/

